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Have a lovely weekend —from all at Highcliffe!  

Respect Resilience Responsibility 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As I said in the letter sent home earlier in the week, the 

next few weeks are chocka! Please check the dates below 
for our upcoming events. You can also check our Notices 

tab on our Instagram page for reminders. Thank you. 
Red Nose Day—Huge thanks to those of you who were 

able to join us for our Funny Run today! The children 
looked brilliant and we were very grateful for your         

support. If you have not had chance to donate and would 
like to, please use this link. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/
Default.aspx?shopid=10381  Thank you. 

Egg Decorating Competition Theme—The children have 
voted for a free choice theme this year. We can’t wait to 
see their entries (they can come into school from Mon 

24th March). Winners announced on Thurs 30th March! 
Parent Meetings: Please see below for dates and book an 

appointment via the link sent out. Thank you. 
World Down Syndrome Day/Chocolate Donations:        

Reminder - odd socks on Tuesday and chocolate on Friday!  

Diary Dates:  

Tues 21st Mar—World Down Syndrome Day—Odd Socks 

Tues 21st Mar—Afternoon Nursery —Parent Meetings  

Thurs 23rd Mar—Y1/2AP & KS2 Parent Meetings 

Fri 24th Mar— Extra playtime in exchange for chocolate for 

the Highcliffe Friends’ Chocolate Raffle (optional) 

Fri 24th Mar—Y3/4 Lee Stephenson Football Cup 

Mon 27th Mar— KS2 Choir at Town hall (am) 

Mon 27th Mar—Egg entries into school 

Tues 28th Mar—KS2 Easter Service at St Nicholas (10am) 

Wed 29th Mar—Y6 Derbyshire Parents’ Meeting (5pm) 

Thurs 30th March—Highcliffe Friends’ Easter Disco 

Fri 31st March—Highcliffe Friends’ Chocolate Raffle 

Fri 31st Mar-Mon 17th April 2023—Easter Break 

Tues 9th-Fri 12th May—KS2 SATs 

Mon 15th-Fri 25th May— KS1 SATs 

Mon 15th-Wed 17th May—Y6 Derbyshire Residential 

Fri 26th May –5th June 2023—Half Term 

W/C Mon 5th June—Y4 Multiplication Check 

W/C Mon 12th June—Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Thurs 20th July 2023—Last day of summer term 

We are very proud to announce this week’s pupils of the 

week. Well done everyone!  

Magpie Class (Rec. Miss Schofield)- Elizabeth O 

Puffin Class (Y1/2 Mrs Woodhouse)- Erin R 

Curlew Class (Y1/2 Mrs Pattinson)- Kaleisha B 

Oystercatcher Class (Y2 Mrs Appleby)- Riley S 

Avocet Class (Y3 Mrs Whittle/Mrs Whitwell)- John-Henry W  

Kingfisher Class  (Y3/4 Mrs Salter)- Ezra-Mai M 

 Golden Plover Class (Y4/5 Mr Nash)- Elliot B 

 Peregrine Falcon Class (Y4/5 Miss Thornton/ 

Mrs Walker)- Naomi D 

 Barn Owl Class (Y6 Mr Parnaby)- Rihanna J 

Merlin Class (Y6 Miss Donaldson)- Ollie-Jay L 

With Belief and Hard Work,  

Anything is Possible!  

 Next Week’s Clubs:    

(4.30pm finish unless otherwise stated) 

Monday—Y4—TTRS (lunch); Y5/6 Basketball 

Tuesday—Y5/6 Cricket  

Wednesday—Y4/5 Cricket; Y6 Reading/SPAG Booster  

 Thursday—KS2 Choir (lunch) KS1 Craft Club (4.15pm) 

No KS2 after school clubs on Thursday due to                   

parent meetings. 

Friday—KS2 Performing Arts  

To ensure your child makes good progress at school, it is 
extremely important that they attend school each day,  

unless they are unwell. 
 

This week’s star attenders 
are Mrs Pattinson’s Curlew 
Class. Well done on 96.5%! 

 
Safeguarding at Highcliffe: It is never too early to talk to 

the children about how to keep themselves safe—
especially online. We would like to build digital resilience, 
as we know they will unfortunately encounter negativity 
and potential risky situations, so we want them to have 

the skills to deal with this. Conversations at home support 
the work we do in school, and vice versa. Please see the 

attached flyer for more information. Thank you. 
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